
 
 

 
 
Date:  July 10, 2017 
To:  Rapid City Public Library Board of Trustees 
From:  Jennifer Read, Administrative and Facilities Coordinator 
Re:  Moving Expenses 
 
 
Move to approve payment of moving expenses for the hired Library Director, Terri Davis. Moving 
expenses will be up to the maximum amount on the contract, of the first month’s salary. 
 
The new Director anticipates moving expenses to be less than $6,000.00. 


